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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
 
TO:   Academic Committee 
 
 
FROM:  Associate Dean (Academic) Hendren 
 
 
MEETING DATE: November 20, 2007 
 
 
SUBJECT:  Exemption for B.Sc. Liberal students taking a Major Concentration 

in Music, to the regulation regarding credits outside the Faculties of 
Arts and of Science  

 
 
 
With the introduction of the B.Sc. Liberal, Science students are now exposed to a wider 
range of choices, one of these being the option of taking a Major Concentration in 
Music.  This requires an exemption to the rule limiting Science students to 18 credits 
outside the Faculties of Arts and of Science. 
 
 
Proposed New Regulation for the Undergraduate Calendar, Section 12.3.6.2: 
 
Students in the B.Sc. Liberal Program taking a Major Concentration in Music may 
exceed the 18-credit limit for courses outside the Faculties of Arts and of Science, 
provided that all such courses are necessary to complete their program of study, up to a 
maximum of 36 Music credits. 


